
As we all know, in order to operate efficiently in the 21st century it is critical to have a well-organized and aesthetically pleasing website for users to find and view information quickly using any type of mobile device. 

Drum roll please..........

We are pleased to announce the new and improved CSIMS website! Check it out, the address is still www.csims.org. You'll find:
*             Easier meeting and event registration
*             Streamlined navigation
*             Excellent search function
*             Expanded member profile
*             Cleaner look and feel
IMPORTANT: To maintain site security, it's vital that you log in and reset your password. Your username is the e-mail address where you received this correspondence and your temporary password is CSIMS2016.
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STEP THREE:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Feel free to explore, Check out the calendar and register to attend our Town Hall Meeting/Report Writing Update in Burbank in January or the Annual Mid-Summer Seminar in San Diego in June. 
 
The new website has a number of features that we aren't using yet but will become available in the future. You may see areas about blogs, forums, communities/groups and messaging - none of these are active. We will be evaluating all of those features in the upcoming months.
There will likely be small glitches along the way and we appreciate your patience during this process. If you have questions or feedback please contact Alex Kerstner at education@csims.org. We'd love to know what you think!
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